
Changes to Argus Biofuels effective 4 September 2020
 

Argus is adding the following codes to the Argus Biofuels data module. The following PA code details will appear in the DBIOFUELS module in the

DBIOFUELS folder on ftp.argusmedia.com effective 4 September 2020.
 

PA Code Time Stamp Price Type Continuous
Forward

Description Differential
Basis

Start Date Unit Category Frequency

PA0030619 6 3 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class I)

$/m3

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/m3 ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030619 6 6 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class I)

$/m3

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/m3 ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030619 6 7 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class I)

$/m3

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/m3 ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030620 6 1 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class I)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030620 6 2 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class I)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030620 6 3 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class I)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030620 6 6 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class I)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030620 6 7 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class I)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030620 6 8 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class I)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030622 6 3 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class II)

$/m3

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/m3 ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030622 6 6 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class II)

$/m3

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/m3 ->Products->Biofuel Weekly
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PA Code Time Stamp Price Type Continuous
Forward

Description Differential
Basis

Start Date Unit Category Frequency

PA0030622 6 7 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class II)

$/m3

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/m3 ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030623 6 1 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class II)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030623 6 2 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class II)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030623 6 3 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class II)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030623 6 6 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class II)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030623 6 7 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class II)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030623 6 8 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class II)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030625 6 3 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class III)

$/m3

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/m3 ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030625 6 6 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class III)

$/m3

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/m3 ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030625 6 7 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class III)

$/m3

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/m3 ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030626 6 1 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class III)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030626 6 2 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class III)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030626 6 3 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class III)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030626 6 6 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class III)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly
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PA0030626 6 7 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class III)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly

PA0030626 6 8 0 HVO (hydrotreated vegetable
oil) fob ARA range (Class III)

$/t

HVO-
escalated Ice

gasoil

04-Sep-2020 USD/t ->Products->Biofuel Weekly
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